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BL Supply

From: relay@adaptone.com on behalf of Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council 
<relay@adaptone.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:47 AM
To: Clifton Boyd
Subject: Certification Application Approved - 230840

 

Dear Clifton Boyd, 
 
On behalf of the Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council and the 
NMSDC, I want to inform you that B&L Supply Inc. of Colorado has been certified as 
a Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) and has been added to NMSDC CENTRAL®, 
the MBE database.  
 
B&L Supply Inc. of Colorado has met the certification requirements set forth by 
NMSDC as of this date. Please keep us informed of any changes in ownership, 
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management and control that would affect your MBE certification. Eligibility changes 
not reported to the Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council could 
result in loss of immediate certification.  
 
Attached is your Certificate and additional information that you will need in order to 
maximize your MBE certification. Using the included certificate, we would advise you 
to register on the supplier portal of those the major corporations with which you want 
to conduct business prior to attempting to solicit them.  
 
Also, be sure and check the Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council 
and link website for upcoming events that may be beneficial to you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mr. Stan Sena  
 
Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council  
6025 S. Quebec St, Suite 135, Centennial, CO 80111  
(303) 623-3037, ext 212  
certification@mpmsdc.org  
 
This is an automated message. Please do not reply to this message. For assistance, 
please contact Mountain Plains Minority Supplier Development Council (an affiliate 
of the National Minority Supplier Development Council) 
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